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1 October 2025 

Wesfarmers Kleenheat Gas Pty Ltd 
2025 performance audit 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published the 2025 performance audit report for Kleenheat’s 
electricity retail licence ERL5. 

Kleenheat retails electricity to contestable business customers on the South West Interconnected 
System. As at 30 June 2025, Kleenheat supplied nine customers. 

The ERA’s decision 

As Kleenheat has achieved a good level of compliance with its licence, the ERA has decided to 
maintain the audit period at 48 months. The next audit will cover the period 1 July 2025 to 30 June 
2029, with the report due to be provided by 31 October 2029.  

Audit findings 

The audit of the 227 licence obligations applicable to Kleenheat found four minor non-compliances. 

As Kleenheat resolved the non-compliances during the audit period, the auditor did not make any 
recommendations, and a post-audit implementation plan was not required. 

Further information 

General enquiries 
Alex Kroon 
Ph: 08 6557 7989 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 
 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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